## **Chris O'Brien**

From:

Jacqueline Satlow < jrsatlow@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, April 29, 2024 8:32 AM

To:

House Finance Committee

Cc:

Rep. Kislak, Rebecca M.

Subject:

Bill 7495

## Dear Representative O'Brien,

I support the bill to encourage lawn service companies to switch from gas powered to electric leaf blowers.

Gas powered leaf blowers are a nuisance in my neighborhood. They pollute the air and interfere with my livelihood because I can no longer write or teach from my home office due to the noise.

Thank you,
Jacqueline Satlow
113 Woodbury Street
Providence